
Projected StoriesProjected Stories
An Oral History of the 
projected image in Kingston
Would you like to be part of a team uncovering the hidden 
stories from cinema’s past?
Kingston Heritage Service have teamed up 
with oral history specialists digital-works on 
a project that will explore the history of the 
projected image in Kingston - from Eadweard 
Muybridge to the heydey of cinema in the 
Royal Borough.

We are inviting local people to join this 
wonderful project. You will be part of a team 
and receive training in oral history techniques 
including interview and audio recording 
skills. After training you will be interviewing 
projectionists, cinema workers and others 
involved in this industry leading to the 
production of a documentary film. You will 
need to be available on weekdays from May 
16 to May 27th 2022.

You’ll be making history in this fun and 
fascinating project. No experience needed. All welcome!

To find out more please contact Matthew Rosenberg at
e mat@digital-works.co.uk 
t 07949 107023


